“

ARE YOUR COMPETITOR’S
PRICES UNREASONABLY LOW?

What’'s their secret?

Some business owners can offer unreasonably low prices by not paying their fair
share of workers’ comp insurance. This is ilegal and it's a crime.

In 2017 alone, Santa Clara County prosecuted 35 cases of workers’ comp
insurance fraud. 75% of these cases involved small businesses with less than 50
full-time employees and annual sales of under 1 million dollars.

The Santa Clara County District Attorney’s Office is dedicated to supporting and
protecting small business owners who play by the rules.

If you suspect your competitor is cheating on their workers’ comp, call us.

ANONYMOUS HOTLINE
(408) 792-2466

“We’re here to
create a level
playing field for
all businesses.”

- Jeff Rosen,
District Attorney

© 2018 Santa Clara County District Attorney's Office




